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5th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The children in Tregonning Class will start swimming lessons on Monday 10th September 2018 in the 
afternoon at Carn Brea Leisure Centre. There will be 13 sessions; the last one will be on Monday 17th 
December 2018. Swimming is part of the national curriculum and we aim for all the children to be able 
to swim 25 metres by the end of Year 6. Those who already can will have further coaching on 
technique, water safety and stamina. 
 
Your child will need to bring with them:- 

1. Swimming costume 
2. A towel – named if possible 
3. A full water bottle 

 
The children will be taught in ability groups and will be coached by trained instructors and lifeguards 
during the lessons. Children will use the changing facilities at the leisure centre with supervision from 
the school staff.  
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per week that helps to pay for the substantial pool hire and 
transport costs. If you would like to pay for all the sessions in advance we can offer a discount of  
£40 for the term or you can pay weekly on the day of each lesson.  
 
Please complete the permission and payment option slip below and return to the office by Friday 7th 
September. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mr Adam Richards 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
Tregonning Class Swimming Lessons Mon 10th September – Mon 17th December 2018 
 
Parental Permission Slip.  Please return with payment by Friday 7th September 2018 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………. 
I give my permission for my child to attend swimming lessons at Carn Brea Leisure Centre. 
 
I enclose payment of £       in advance for all sessions/I will pay £     weekly on the day of the lesson 
 
Name:……………………………………………….    Signature:…………………………………..   Date:…………………………… 
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